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?    The public is welcome to visit the Scott County Sheriff’s Department throughout the week
and pick up 2009 wall calendars and refrigerator magnets.
      Sheriff John Lizenby said the calendars and magnets are being distributed free of charge,
thanks to the support of several businesses and individuals whose advertisements can be seen
on the calendar.
      Refrigerator magnets list the main telephone numbers for the Scott County Security Center,
which is operated by the Sheriff’s Department.
      It also lists the 24-hour Tip Line, 752-7898, which people may call and provide information
confidentially about crimes, and the department’s toll-free line, 1-877-752-8400.  
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